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Language Arts...

Students finished up the last working unit
of the Keystone Books and submitted a few

outstanding assignments. Students wrote e-

mails to their future selves and reflected on
the learning that took place this school
year. They set goals for the summer and for
the last year of primary school. Students
took part in an Art Project and celebrated
the end of the school year.

Math...

Students completed a few
review activites and then
worked on math puzzles.
Students completed a domino
effect puzzle and a checked
board puzzle. They calculated
mean, median, mode, and
range.

Science...

The students had a lot of fun
during the art project at the
start of this month. They
created a lot of interesting
things. We also have had class
discussions memorable lessons
and how important health is to
our urinary system, digestive
system and our immune
system.

History...

Students reviewed the year
and reflected on what they
have learned. They created
Kahoot questions for their
peers in order to summarize
the topics that were covered
in class this year. Students put
together a Kahoot game for
others to play.




